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Seamus	
  Costello	
  
 
We express a huge thanks to Seamus Costello from Kilkenny for joining us last week 
and for the fabulous image he presented to the club. He displayed a great variety of 
work, from wedding photography to glamour, from fine art to some very imaginative 
photoshop creations. He was delighted to share his wealth of information on lighting 
and the importance of ‘getting it right’.  
 

 
 

Seamus Costello presenting his print to the members to DPS 


